RUBBISH FREE PARKS

The Board considered a report from the Parks and Waterways Unit on the proposal for rubbish free
parks. The co-author, Barry Samson, was in attendance to assist the Board in its deliberations.

This project was seen as supporting the Council’s commitment to sustainability, and it could thereby
set the benchmark for other waste reduction projects and would also contribute to achieving the
Council’s strategic objectives.

A motion to seek input from Keep Christchurch Beautiful before the Board took a position on the
proposal was lost.

The Board received the report and endorsed the proposal for rubbish free parks.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


